
School Board Meeting – November 28, 2022  Acceptance of Donations  

 

Resolution of Acceptance of Donations 
 
BE IT RESOLVED by the School Board of Independent School District No. 272 that the School Board accepts 
with appreciation the following contributions and permits their use as designated by the donors: 

 
 
Cedar Ridge Elementary: 

• Donation of Post-its, Pens & Highlighters, Tape & Tape Dispensers, Mouse Pads, Noise Cancelling 
Headphones, Folders, Scissors from 3M/Naeir – to be used by Staff for their offices and classrooms. 

      
Eden Lake Elementary:  

• Donation of $144.00 – CAF (Charities Aid Foundation America), Andover, MA – funds to be used for 

supplemental supplies. 

• Donation of $33.73 – Educational Products, Inc., Carrollton, TX – funds to be used for supplemental 

supplies. 

 
Eden Prairie School District: 

• Donation of $11,032.00 – The district received another donation from FEPS through an anonymous 

donor to put towards upgrades in the boys’ and girls’ hockey locker rooms at the Eden Prairie 

Community Center.  This generous donation will go towards a two-phase project, in conjunction 

with the EP Hockey Association, to update the boys’ and girls’ varsity and jr. varsity locker rooms 

and create an area honoring the tradition and legacy of EP High School and Youth Hockey. 

Little Eagles Preschool: 

• Donation of $1, 825.00 – PROP, Food, Support, Community/(Keosha Greenlaw, Case Manager, Eden 

Prairie, MN – funds to be used to cover the cost of Preschool Tuition.  

• Donation of $200.00 (Two donations of $100.00/ea.) – Donors would like to remain anonymous – 
funds to be applied towards Little Eagles Preschool Tuition for Childcare. 
 


